
  

 

  

  

   

   

  

  

 

  

 
 

  
 

   
 

 
  

  
 
 

 
 

 

    
   

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 
  

 
    

  

Preschool 

Karen Veerhusen-Langerud 

Director/Lead Teacher 

1022 Park Street 

Grinnell, IA 50112 

Office: 641-269

. Please complete and return the 
application by 3:00 p.m. on Friday, March 21, 2025. 

Children returning to the Grinnell College Preschool will have first choice of session preference.  
Children will be admitted and assigned to a session based upon the age of each child, from 
oldest to youngest, and the requested session. We also attend to gender and diversity when 
making class assignments. The rationale for this system is two-fold. First, it supports the 
mission of the preschool as a research facility for the Grinnell College Psychology Department 
by increasing the number of responses needed for research projects in Psychology.  Second, it 
encourages older children to have a preschool experience before attending the all-day 
kindergarten program. 

All three sessions will offer kindergarten readiness activities as needed. 

To enroll, children must be three years old by September 15 and be toilet trained. 

You will receive an email toward the end of March with notification of your acceptance and 
assignment to a session or placement on our waiting list.  The waiting list is only for the 2025-
2026 academic year.  Open positions in each session will be filled from the waiting list. 

If there are any questions, contact Karen at 641-269-3320, or veerhuse@grinnell.edu 




 Please use this space for any additional information you would like us to know: 




